Gallarzo, Wednesday R

From: Neil Leslie <Neil.Leslie@GASTECHNOLOGY.ORG>
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2015 10:12 PM

To: Kristjansson, Sue

Subject: Re: Consulting with our consultant

Yes. | will call you tomorrow morning.

Sent from my iPhone
Neil Leslie

R&D Director

Gas Technology Institute

On Apr 1, 2015, at 7:56 PM, Kristjansson, Sue <SKristjansson@semprautilities.com> wrote:

Hi Neil,

Hope your trip to Northern California was fruitful!

You had mentioned that you (and Dave) would be willing to get on a call to chat with our consultant. Are
you still available/willing to do that? | am having some trepidation about what analysis they are doing
and am losing confidence (between you and me).

If so, do you have some time tomorrow or Friday to chat with them?

Sue Kristjansson

Codes and Standards and ZNE Manager

Southern California Gas Co.

Telephone: (213) 244-5535

Fax: (213) 226-4317

Cell: (424) 744-0361

Follow us on Twitter Like us on Facebook

This communication is for the use of the intended recipient only. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient
of this communication, the disclosure, copying, distribution or use hereof is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please advise me by return
e-mail or by telephone and then delete it immediately.

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for
information.



